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ELIZABETH WITMER, MPP
Kitchener-Waterloo

August 16, 2007

Dear Friends:

I am very pleased to take this opportunity to extend my
warmest wishes to the students and teachers of the Grand
River Chinese School upon the occasion of the School’s Grand
Opening on September 15, 2007.

This school for the Chinese community and all those in our
community who want to learn Chinese will contribute to
Canada’s multiculturalism and enable people to use the
language in business, trade and international relations

On behalf of the province of Ontario and the residents of
Kitchener-Waterloo, please accept my personal warmest wishes
upon this very special and exciting occasion.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Witmqr, MPP
Kitchener-Waterfoo
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